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NAVAL WAR COLLEGE 
NEWPORT, RHODE ISLAND 

August 26, 1941 

Lieut -Comdre Charles H. Eglee, Jr., D-V(G) ,USNR, 
Section Base, UeSe Naval Local Defense Force, 
State Pier, New London, Conne 

My dear Lisutenant Commander Eglee; 

Your request for enrollment in the Naval War 
College special correspondence course in strategy and 
tactics is hereby acknowledged. 

The correspondence course is now undergoing 
a very extensive revision in order to bring it in 
accord with the provisions of General Order number 133. 
The new course will be ready for issue in a short time. 

You will be enrolled in the course and the 
first assignment will be forwarded to you as soon as 
ready. 

Sincerely yours, 

Scott Umsted, 
Captain, UeSeNe, 
By directione 

 


